
 

 

 

 
 

Buckeye Lake Village Police Protection Additional Levy 
(with portions in Fairfield County) 

 
• Buckeye Lake Village is placing a 4 mill additional levy on the ballot May 6, 2025.   This 

additional levy is for the purpose of providing funds for continued operation of the police 
department and services.  It is for a term of three years.  Collections for the additional levy, if 
passed, will begin in 2026. 
 

• Buckeye Lake Village previously had a 5 mill levy that expired in 2023 and was not replaced nor 
renewed. 
 

• For a property owner with a home valued at $100,000, the annual estimated tax for the 
additional levy is $140.  
 

• If voters pass the proposed additional levy, an estimated $2,600 will be collected 
annually. The current levy provides an estimated $630 annually.  
 

• Each of these estimates is based on current assessed valuations of real estate. 
 
 

Do you have questions about plans for proceeds of the additional levy? 
 

Please reach out to Buckeye Lake Village: 
 

Buckeye Lake Village 
5192 Walnut Road SE 

Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008 
Phone: (740) 928-7100 

 
 


